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Summer work has started with the building maintenance requests.  Heating system 

Preventive Maintenance, grounds work, plumbing, and electrical repairs.  We are not 

taking any electronic work orders requests at this time, just emergency calls as our staff is 

busy with their Summer Work Booklets and we need to complete that by the time school 

starts in August.  I hired summer help to help out with mowing lawns and watering.  

Trash pickup is still a daily task. 

 

 
 

  

 

  


